
 
 
Dear ICANN-Accredited Registrar, 
  
The ICANN organization has received the needed approval of the registrar variable accreditation fees for 
fiscal year 2022 (FY22), as per section 3.9.2 of the Registrar Accreditation Agreement. Please refer to 
the FY22 Budget (page 27) for details regarding these fees. 
  
Attached is the certified results report from the independent third-party company utilized for the voting 
process, along with a summary view of the votes received. 
  
Thank you for your continued support, 
  
Russ Weinstein 
Vice President, GDD Accounts and Services 
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers (ICANN) 
  
 

https://www.icann.org/resources/pages/approved-with-specs-2013-09-17-en#raa
https://www.icann.org/en/system/files/files/budget-fy22-2021-en.pdf

